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Attention Providers Billing Surgical Procedures:   

List Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) Codes from Highest to 
Lowest Relative Value 
Providers billing surgical procedures are reminded that Current Procedural Terminology (CPT) codes must be billed 
in the correct sequence for claims to be adjudicated correctly.  When submitting claims with multiple CPT codes, 
list the codes on the claim from highest to lowest relative value.  

Providers are reminded to bill procedures with the correct modifier combinations, units of service provided and 
correct code combinations.  It is the responsibility of providers to ensure the use of current CPT codes, service 
limitations and National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) guidelines when billing claims. 

 


